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NOTICE

PROCEDURE
FOR THE NEGOTIATION OF DOCUMENTS FOR THE 
TWENTIETH REGULAR MEETING OF THE CONSULTATIVE COMMITTEE OF CIFTA


The Technical Secretariat of CIFTA presents its compliments to the permanent missions of the OAS member states and, at the request of the Secretariat Pro Tempore, presents the following procedure, which aims to contribute effectively to the process of negotiation of the draft agenda, schedule, and list of invited guests to be adopted at the Twentieth Regular Meeting of the Consultative Committee of CIFTA, as well as to maximize the use of available resources and make the work of the Consultative Committee more efficient. 

The following documents proposed by the Secretariat Pro Tempore have been distributed:

a. Draft Agenda (CIFTA/CC-XX/doc.2/20)
b. Draft Schedule (CIFTA/CC-XX/doc.3/20)
c. Draft List of invited Guests (CIFTA/CC-XX/doc.4/20)

1. The Pro Tempore Secretariat kindly requests those delegations that wish to propose amendments to the draft agenda and schedule to forward them to the secretariat, mbejos@oas.org, no later than December 12, 2020.  Those changes (with the proposing country cited) will be incorporated into the texts for distribution by the Secretariat on December 14, 2020, as revised documents. 

2. The revised documents will be submitted to the delegations for consideration and adoption at the start of the Twentieth Regular Meeting of the Consultative Committee of CIFTA.

3. In the case of the draft list of invited guests, delegations should note that only those invitees who were on the approved list for the Nineteenth Regular Meeting are on the new draft list. Considering the date of the meeting and the need for invited guests to make the necessary arrangements, the Secretariat Pro Tempore requests that comments be sent to mbejos@oas.org no later than December 10, 2020. If no comments are received by that date, the Secretariat will proceed to send the invitations. 
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